Heather Brooks

7147 133rd St.
Milaca, MN 56353
763-245-4390

Friday, July 1, 2022

Michele McPherson

City Administrator
705 N 2nd St.
Princeton, MN 55371

Dear Michele,

| am writing to resign as the Community Development Manager from the City
of Princeton.

The opportunities provided with the City of Princeton have greatly expanded
my skills and abilities. | am so grateful to have developed relationships with
community members, strengthened my skills, and participated in the
development of my hometown.

| look forward to the City’s future, as | know the City will continue to grow and
do wonderfully under your leadership.

My last available day with the City of Princeton will be Friday, July 15, 2022.

From the bottom of my heart, | thank you for this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Heather Brooks



